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Support Letter - 19th & Baseline

Kent Baker <kbaker@citytocitycre.com>
Tue 5/14/2024 5:44 PM
To:​Samuel S Rogers <samuel.rogers@phoenix.gov>​

Begin forwarded message:

From: Julie Chaffin <azrealtorjulie@gmail.com>
Date: May 5, 2024 at 3:16:06 PM MST
To: Kent Baker <kbaker@citytocitycre.com>
Subject: Village Planning Committee May 14, 2024 6:00PM

Hi Kent,
I just wanted to reach out in support of this project. I will be out of town when this
meeting takes place, but I definitely wanted my support to be noted. I live on 19th
Ave and own property in the area and I feel having this SEC develop will be a huge,
positive step forward for the local community.

I am also a realtor and I believe this will increase the desire for people to want to live
in South Phoenix.

Please reach out with any questions you may have.
Julie Chaffin

--
Julie A. Chaffin
Realty One Group
602-721-8181
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Letter of Support - 19th & Baseline

Kent Baker <kbaker@citytocitycre.com>
Tue 5/14/2024 5:45 PM
To:​Samuel S Rogers <samuel.rogers@phoenix.gov>​

Begin forwarded message:

From: reza mohkami <rmohkami@gmail.com>
Date: May 5, 2024 at 5:23:17 PM MST
To: kbaker@citytocitycre.com
Subject: May 14 Village Planning Meeting

Hi Kent,
I want to express my support for the development plan at the intersection of 19th
Ave and Baseline. I have lived in the area since 2012 and have worked in South
Phoenix/Laveen for 40 years. I believe this development will be an asset to this area. 

Please contact me if you have any questions.
Sincerely,
Reza Mohkami
1830 W Telegraph Pass Rd., Phoenix, AZ 85041
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